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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have written non-chronological reports about Stelling Minnis 

Windmill. They are fantastic!  

 In Maths…We have finished our topics, completed some problem solving to help us use 

and apply our knowledge and had a mini assessment. Ms Barnett says that we are so   

clever! 

In Topic...We  visited the windmill on Tuesday which was a huge success. We learned all 

about the history of Stelling Minnis windmill. Today we learned new DT skills to build  a 

windmill with spinning sweeps.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Sid and Hunter for their amazing windmill and team work! 

Headteachers Award: May for always showing love and respect. Leo for perseverace with 

his phonics.   

Shining Stars:  Zac, George, Danny, Leo and William 

 

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday, sun cream  and a hat if 

its hot. Arms and legs are better covered to avoid scratches and stings.  

 

There is homework in your child’s bag for the next term . Please choose several words 

per week to practise.  Thank you  

Have a fantastic half term :) 


